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Newsletter 9 

Friday 27th January 2023   

https://cleevepriorprimaryschool.com/ 

Achievement Assembly  

The Gold awards were presented to: 

Willow Class: Leilah Alder for her great focus & hard work at phonics &  

Poppy Bannister for her fabulous learning in maths 

Oak Class: Olivia McLean for her effort, kindness & support for her class mates &  

Lola Hoskins for always trying her best and joining in.  

Outside achievements: Poppy Bannister brought in her certificates for Grade 2 Gymnastics 

& her level 2 in swimming.  Well done Poppy!  

 

 

 

 

Our next Achievement Assembly will be Friday 3rd March. 

 

 

Whole School Attendance  

92.44% 

Best year group: Year 3 at 96.51% 

Best house: Dene @ 93.15% 

 

Research shows that children with a higher attendance at school 

achieve better both in their exams and in later life  

         Spring Term 1 – Our Christian Value is “Love”  

https://cleevepriorprimaryschool.com/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Tuesday 31st January – EYFS Journal Share 11.30am & 2.30pm 
Friday 3rd February – Audio retest Year R’s 

Thursday 16th February – Parent’s Evening 3.30pm – 6.30pm 
Thursday 16th February – End of half term 

Friday 17th February – TED Day  
Monday 27th February – Children back at school  

 
 
 
 
  
 

Luke Mountney from UKSO has been into school this week and spent the afternoon 

with both Oak & Willow classes. The children practiced their punches and their kicks 

with much determination and looked really focused.   

Luke is offering free karate trials at any one of his 3 sessions around Evesham.  Please 

see Dojo for more details.  

Thank you to Summer & Zac for presenting 

at this weeks achievement assembly.  They 

created & presented a lovely powerpoint 

about Oak Class’s recent trip to Worcester 

Central Mosque. Well done to both of them!   

Get Fit Coaching  

Mr Green & Mr Kabran have started 

providing the PE lessons in school and 

delivering our after school clubs on Mondays 

& Tuesdays. The feedback from the children 

has been really good and they have all 

enjoyed it! If you haven’t signed up for the 

clubs yet and wish to do so, please let the 

office know.  

 

House Points  

Arrow – 1591 

Dene – 1556 

Isbourne - 1724  

Rags2Riches   

Once again, we have had a brilliant turnout 

from parents and local people donating 76 

bags of their unwanted clothing. We 

managed to get a fantastic amount of 

£127.20 which will feed back in school to 

benefit the children. Please get collecting for 

our next collection in April. 

 

 

 


